
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Doctor's Name]  

[Doctor's Office/Clinic Name]  

[Office Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Doctor's Name],  

Subject: Request for Evaluation of White Blood Cell Count  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request an 

evaluation of my white blood cell (WBC) count due to [briefly explain 

reason, e.g., ongoing health concerns, recent symptoms, etc.]. My recent 

blood tests indicated that my WBC count was [insert specific value], 

which is [above/below/normal range] compared to the standard reference 

range.  

Given my medical history of [mention any relevant past medical issues or 

conditions] and the current symptoms I am experiencing, including [list 

any relevant symptoms], I believe further investigation is warranted.  

I would appreciate it if you could provide an assessment of the potential 

causes for my WBC count variation and recommend any necessary follow-up 

tests or treatment options. If needed, I am available for an appointment 

at your earliest convenience to discuss this matter further.  

Thank you for your attention to this request. I look forward to hearing 

from you soon.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Medical Record Number, if applicable] 


